

Volunteers and donations needed

We love our annual Summer Fair and for it to be a success we do rely on parent/carer volunteers. Thank you to those that have offered their time already, but we do need more help. Therefore if you are able to spare a small amount of your time please let the school office know. It may be that you can spare 30 minutes to help set up, or pack up, the summer fair. Any amount of time you can offer would be gratefully received.

Also we would be very grateful for the following donations if you are able to help:

Teddy bears for rehoming (this is a great opportunity for you to ask your child to have a good sort out of their toys)

All donations can be brought to your child's class teacher or the school office.

Thank you for all your support!